
Conservation Commission      January 8, 2015 
Memorial Building       7:00 p.m. 
 
Note: These minutes are to be considered draft minutes until approved by the Conservation 
Commission. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:04 p.m. by Bruce Allen. 
 
Members present: Daphne Klein, Bob Ruel, Marilyn Priest, Bruce Allen. 
 
Bruce began the meeting by saying that he would like to keep the meeting very short so that anyone 
interested could attend the joint Planning/Zoning meeting that was being held downstairs at the same 
time.  He asked that any business that could be postponed until next month be taken up then. 
 
He also asked if the February meeting could begin at 7:30 instead of 7:00.  All present were in 
agreement.  Marilyn said she would be unable to attend the February meeting because of another 
commitment. 
 
The minutes of 12/4/14 were approved unanimously. 
 
Kinsley Lot:  Marilyn volunteered to draft a letter to loggers in town who might be interested in doing 
the salvage operation on the lot and run the draft by Bruce.  Once the CC hears back from loggers who 
are interested in doing a walk-through of the lot to see what the job would entail, Bruce will set up a 
date and time for the walk-through and inform whoever is interested. 
 
Town website:  Bob will check with the town office to see what types of things need prior approval 
from the SB before they are posted to the CC’s page of the town website. 
 
Other Business:  Bruce will write a summary of the CC’s activities for 2014 for the town’s annual 
report. 
 
 
Action Items: 

• Marilyn will draft a letter re: salvage operation on Kinsley lot. 
• Bruce will write a summary for the town report. 
• Bob will contact the town office re: posting to the town website. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:18 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Daphne Klein 
Secretary 


